
 Weekly Newsletter - September 4, 2020

 

Principal's Message

Dear Groveport Elementary Families, 

On behalf of the entire staff, I would like to welcome everyone to the 2020- 2021 school year.
We are planning on having a terrific year! We believe all Cruisers are valuable. We will
unconditionally SERVE, SUPPORT, and INSPIRE. Therefore, every Cruiser will maximize
their unique PURPOSE, POTENTIAL, and POWER to produce the results they want. Our
Vision is Every Student, Every Lesson, Every Day! 

We had an amazing turn out for Chromebook Pickup.  Thank you parents for coming to get the
Chromebook and supplies. We still have a few left and we are willing to deliver them so let us
know - SCHOOL STARTS TUESDAY!  Please make sure your child logins in at 9:00.

There are many ways to stay connected with the school. You can follow Groveport Elementary
on twitter @april_bray or follow us on facebook @GroveportES or
@GroveportElementaryPTO. I will continue sending the electronic newsletters out on Friday
mornings. We can't wait to see all the kids online next week.

http://your.website.address.here
http://visitor.r20.constantcontact.com/manage/optin?v=001d7FaMLhABCBb8rniEQroBCTIHQbm6p_n9qjrtC3WKm70eDFr75kzNds2wRCnrJyD3LtMnhC09mvjECj6kevnDOnFE8DzAb7X1fibBzCsg_KycWPQhjphLTW_cwZHwbkB_kxXkUQ9-Smvabx76vXJ5gLEI9JmuUkT


It sure is Great to be a Cruiser, especially when you work with a staff as fun and willing to do
whatever it takes for our kids!  I'm looking forward to a fantastic year.  Please let me know if
you have any questions.

April :)

April Bray
Principal
614.836.4975 (school)
614.309.3250 (cell #)   

Glossary - to help all of us know what we are talking about :))

Traditional Option - if you picked this option your child will either learn all online, blended, or
come 5 days a week. As of now, your child will be all online starting Sept. 8th.

Remote Learning/Virtual Learning/Online Learning - we are using these terms
interchangeably to mean your child is at home learning on the computer.

Blended/Hybrid - we are using these terms interchangeably to mean your child will come to
school two days a week and will learn from home 3 days a week.

A/B Schedule - The "A" schedule students will attend school on Monday/Tuesday and "B"
students will come on Thursday/Friday. If you didn't make prior arrangements then students
with last name A - J were assigned the "A" schedule and students with last name K-Z were
assigned the "B" schedule.

CDA - stands for Cruiser Digital Academy and these students remain learning from home all
year. 

Final Forms - new online system all parents use to complete necessary school paperwork.

Chromebook User Agreement - form parents need to sign online so they can take a school
chromebook home.

Responsible Restart 2020 Family Guide - information for parents about a safe restart and it is
on the website or on Final Forms.



I will share more tech terms with families as students work online.  You will receive a direction
sheet for logging on to the chromebook and navigating google classroom.

 

Thank you to all the Kindergarten families who were able to come to the assessments earlier this
week. It was so nice to be able to connect with all of you and see the kids. You should have
received a call from your child's teacher, but if you haven't yet please contact the school.  We
are so excited to add the Class of 2033 to our Cruiser Family!

Happy Birthday

 
Tehya Weeks and Jaelyn Coleman!

Grab and Go Breakfast and Lunch 



  

        

artsonia.com

Our school district will be serving Grab and Go breakfast and lunch again this
school year. It will start on Wednesday, September 9th.  Here are the locations
where you can pick up the meals every Monday and Wednesday 11:30 - 12:30.

Asbury Elementary
Dunloe Elementary
Glendening
Middle School North
Middle School Central

If you can't make it at 11:30 - 12:30, the meals will be available at the High
School from 4:00 - 5:00.
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